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DEL MAR COLLEGE
Corpus Christi, Texas 78404

Office of the Dean, Division of
Technical, Vocational & Special Programs

January 20, 1978

Hector P. Garcia, MD, PA
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As requested, I am enclosing the two (2) affiliation agreements we
have with the U.S. Naval Hospital in Corpus Christi. This excellent
teaching facility has providtd clinical resources for twenty (20) dental
assisting students and seventy-nine (79) nursing students during each
academic year. The loss of this naval hospital and support units would
result in drastic reductions in the number of dental and nursing students
needed by this area. For many years we have relied on this resource
to meet health science community needs.

We thank you for your interest and support of our educational endeavors.

Sincerely,
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Ted Boaz, Ded~52
Technical, Vocational & Special Programs
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Enclosures (2)
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